
 

    
   

 

 

Our Ref: TGO/368.LCO 
 
24 November 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 7 Christmas Cinema Trip: Wednesday 15th December/Thursday 16th December 2021 
 
I am arranging a trip for Year 7 students to The Regal Cinema, Stowmarket. On Wednesday 15th December (for 
7S, 7T and 7O) and Thursday 16th December (7W, 7H, 7I and 7G).  
 
We will be watching “The Grinch who stole Christmas”. Students will walk accompanied by tutors and myself to 
The Regal at the start of Period 2. We aim to return to school by 1pm in good time for lunch. Students can 
purchase snacks at The Regal should they wish to do so. 
 
The cost of the trip is £5. Please be aware that the trip may be cancelled should Covid restrictions change.  
  
If your son/daughter would like to attend please log on to ParentPay and provide consent and medical 
information by 29th November 2021. Should you require login details for ParentPay please email 
finance@stowhigh.com   
 
Those not wishing to go will remain in school and will be following their timetable but with some Christmas 
activity in the lessons. 
 
 

If you require  financial assistance please contact the Finance Office at  finance@stowhigh.com  
 
 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me t.goodman@stowhigh.com  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs T Goodman 

Mrs T Goodman 
Head of Year 7 
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